
Madrigal, Anna-Marie 

9/16/2011 6:33:45 PM
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Group 2: Hydrostatic Testing Letter RE: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas 

Pipelines

From: Madrigal, Anna-Marie
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2011 6:29 PM
To: 'Ramaiya, Shilpa R'
Cc: Cooke, Michelle; Clanon, Paul
Subject: Hydrostatic Testing Letter RE: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines

Shilpa-
Please find attached 99 letters signed by Paul Clanon RE: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas 
Pipelines addressed to various public officials identified in your request.

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact either Paul Clanon or Michelle Cooke, CC'd here. 
Hardcopies to follow to the address below via US Mail.

Please note John Presleigh, Director of Public Works of the City of Watsonville, County of Santa Cruz, 
was found in duplicate and the second letter was eliminated.

Thank you,

Anna-Marie Madrigal 
Executive Director's Office 
California Public Utilities Commission. 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco CA 94102 
O: 415.703.1636 
F: 415.703.1356

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com]
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2011 4:09 PM
To: Madrigal, Anna-Marie
Cc: Cooke, Michelle; Horner, Trina
Subject: RE: addresses for letter you have been holding for me

Anna-Marie,

SB GT&S 0037199

mailto:SRRd@pge.com


Thank you so much. Could you please send them via PDF to me at srrd@pge.com and then also send 
the hard copies to the following address:

Mary Ellen Ittner

Redacted

PG&E

Redacted

Take care.

Shilpa

415-973-3186

SB GT&S 0037200

mailto:srrd@pge.com

